
 
 

 
 
June 17th, 2025 
 
 
Dear Secretary of State Tobias Read, 
 
As leaders of the Oregon Legislature, we’re requesting an assessment by the Secretary of State’s Office 
about your progress in implementing House Bill 4024 under the timelines that were included in the bill.  
 
We recognize that HB 4024 represents one of the most ambitious campaign finance reforms in the 
country, and successful implementation depends on thoughtful planning, adequate staffing, and 
modernized infrastructure. 
 
In your response, please address the feasibility of meeting the statutory timelines, operational and 
technical challenges, and any implementation tradeoffs necessary to deliver on time.  
 
Given that we’re in the closing days of the legislative session, your prompt response is appreciated.  
 
Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Rep. Julie Fahey  
Speaker of the House 

 
 

Rep. Christine Drazan 
House Republican Leader 

 
 

Rep. Ben Bowman 
House Democratic Leader 

Sen. Rob Wagner 
President of the Senate 
 
 
 
Sen. Daniel Bonham 
Senate Republican Leader 
 
 
 
Sen. Kayse Jama 
Senate Democratic Leader 

 

 


